
500 Consumers Road Bonnie Jean Adams 
North York, Ontario M2J IP8 Regulatory Coordinator 
PO Box 650 phone: (416) 495-6409 
Scarborough ON M1K 5E3 fax: (416) 495-6072 

Email: bonnie.adams@enbridge.com 

July 30,2009 

VIA COURIER 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Re:	 Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. ("Enbridge") 
Tecumseh Storage Enhancement Project 
EB-2007-0888/EB-2007-0889/EB-2007-0890 
Conditions of Approval - Interim Monitoring Report 

In accordance with the Ontario Energy Board's Decision issued on March 28,2008, the 
Conditions of Approval required Enbridge to file an interim monitoring report for the project 
6 months after the in-service date. The final in-service date for the Tecumseh Storage 
Enhancement Project was February 6, 2009 and would require Enbridge to file the report by 
August 6,2009. 

Enbridge respectively requests an extension for the interim monitoring report for the 
Tecumseh Storage Enhancement project to resolve resource scheduling issues. 

Enbridge intends to file the complete interim monitoring report in the month of September. 

Any future developments will be communicated to the Board and the OPCC members. 

If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned. 

Yours truly, 

~~~
 
Bonnie Jean Adams 
Regulatory Coordinator 

cc:	 Neil McKay, Facilities Applications Manager, Ontario Energy Board. 
Zora Cronjacki, Project Advisor, Ontario Energy Board and OPCC Chair 


